
CHILDREN’S 

MINISTRY 

We just repainted our 

older kids’ classroom.  The 

kids absolutely love it. It is 

amazing to start seeing 

the vision come to life in 

the children’s ministry.   

hi  
  

WORSHIP  

MINISTRY 

There are no major 

updates in worship 

ministry as of this time. hi 

YOUTH 

MINISTRY 

Unfortunately, we still do 

not have any youth. Cody 

has been helping with the 

kids’ ministry.  

a 

PRAYER REQUEST 

• youth program  

• fundraising 

• church foundation  

• volunteers  

 
 

UPDATES 
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Hilltop FWB Church 

4635 West Broadway 
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WHAT’S HAPPENING  

Hello, everyone! It has been a couple 

of months since our last update, and 

a lot has happened. 
 

RECENT CHURCH VISITS  
Luke has visited multiple association 

meetings recently. We have spoken 

at Crowder FWB Church and Prague 

FWB Church. We always have a great 

time going to new churches and 

meeting new people. We also 

revisited Cross Point Church in Kansas. 

It was great to give an update on 

everything God has done in Ardmore!   

 

We will be taking a break from 

fundraising at the end of November. 

With our baby girl being due around 

Christmas, it is advised by our doctors 

to stay around the Ardmore area. 

After she is born, we will take a few 

months to enjoy life as a family of four 

before we hit the road again. 
 

LIFE UPDATE 
Eden turned one just a few weeks 

ago. We have decided to name our 

second baby girl Noah Fay.  

 

HILLTOP UPDATE 
Since the last update, Hilltop church 

sent two kids to church camp. We 

stayed with some lovely churches. 

We are happy to report that one of 

the kids gave his life to Christ!!! We 

are talking to him and his parents 

about the next steps, including 

baptism.  

 

As a team, we went to the National 

Convention in Florida. We had a 

great time meeting new people, 

seeing old friends, and growing closer 

to Christ.  

 

Pastor Matt and Becky Hanshaw 

welcomed their baby girl into the 

world. They are all doing great!  

 

November through January are 

going to be hard months at Hilltop. 

Most of our volunteers in nursery and 

worship are going to be taking a 

break because of having babies. This 

is a great problem to have, but 

please be in prayer as we search for 

ways to navigate this time.  
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